Arrowood Homeowners Association

P O Box 1836

Manassas, VA  20108

Board of Directors Monthly Meeting

December 12, 2002        7:30 p.m.

Buckhall Fire Department

Attendees:  Karen Moyer/ Krista Miller/ Don Markel/ Ralph Keene/ 

                  Mike Mabry.

Meeting called to order @ 7:35 p.m.

Prince William County will have the new speed signs up soon.

ARC- Ralph submitted an article about ARC Application and By-Laws.  It will 

be published in the next newsletter.

Talked about picking a date to have a Fix-It Day for the park and pavilion.

Wal-mart Comm.-  Contact Ben Thompson to find out if Wal-mart will do

what they had said.(Trees, Lighting )

Previous meeting minutes approved.

Set date for Annual Meeting at next meeting. We will also talk about 

Disclosure Packets and the cost.

3 ARC applications were submitted.

Talked about a letter from a homeowner.

No community members attended the meeting.

Meeting adjourned 8:55 p.m.

